INLAND REGIONAL CENTER
...valuing independence, inclusion and empowerment
P. O. Box 19037, San Bernardino. CA 92423

= Telephone: (909) 890-3000
| Fax: (909) 890-3001

Date: October 14, 2015
To: Residential Service Providers

From: Merissa Steuwer, Finance Director

This is to inform you of the following changes for residential services:

e The Board and Care (B&C) portion of the residential service where IRC is the payee for
the consumers’ benefits will now be paid by the 10™ of the month. This was effective
with the October 2015 B&C that was paid on October 10, 2015.

e The Programming portion of the residential service will still be paid by the 10" of the
following month until June 2016.

e Every month, three (3) separate checks will be issued to pay for:

0 Personal and Incidentals (P&I)
o Board and Care (B&C)
o Programming

There were no changes to the September 2015 service, the pay date as scheduled was on October
10, 2015.

For any questions regarding B&C, you may contact IRC’s Revenue Department at (909) 890-3431.

For any questions regarding Programming, you may contact IRC’'s POS Department at (909) 890-
3441 or (909) 890- 3448.



